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ADVISORY No. 193
Series of 2020

Chaﬁges to the Validity Period of PCR Test Results
Required for Entry into South Korea

With reference to POEA Advisory No. 102, Series of 2020, the Embassy of the
Republic of Korea in the Philippines has issued a notice effective 11 November 2020
on the changes to the validity period of the COVID-19 PCR test results submitted as a
requirement for entry into South Korea.

The existing regulation “Test results that have been issued within 48 hours of
flight or ship departure time” has been updated to “Test results that have been issued
within 2 days from the flight or ship departure day”.

An example is provided for clarification as follows: If the flight departs on 11:30
PM of November 11, PCR test results issued from November 9 to November 11 will
be considered valid.

For further queries or clarifications on the said announcement, the public may
contact the Embassy through ph_visa@mofa.go. kr

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ERNARD P. OLALIA

Administrator
11 November 2020
Source . Official Website. Embassy of the Republic of Korea in the Republic of the
Philippines
“Announcement of changes to the validity period of PCR test results”
http:/ /overseas.mofa.go.kr/
Jor-el/lmdb
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